
 

 

 

Wednesday 24
th

 July 2019 

 

 

 

Dear New Year 7 Parents, 

 

 

RE: Summer School (Tuesday 27
th

 August to Friday 30st August) & Start of Term 

(Thursday 5th September) 

 

 

The Summer School starts on Tuesday 27
th

 August to Friday 30st August. We start each 

morning at 8.45am and finish at 2pm; lunch will be provided but those scholars who 

prefer to bring a packed lunch are welcome to do so. Casual dress for the Summer 

School is acceptable. Trainers are preferable as we will be doing some PE activities. 

Scholars do not need to bring any other equipment. I would recommend scholars attend 

every day of summer school. 

 

Term starts for Year 7 on Thursday 5th September. It is important that scholars arrive 

through the large grey gate on Wyndham Road by 8.20am at the latest. Please ensure that 

your child has full uniform and full equipment (they will NOT need their PE kit on the 

first day). The day will finish as normal at 3.30pm. If you are also a parent of a scholar in 

other year groups they will start on Wednesday 4
th

 September at 8:20am. 

 

Scholars who do not attend the Year 7 Summer School MUST attend school on 

Wednesday 4th September at 9.00am until 2pm so we can rapidly introduce them to the 

expectations for learning within the Academy. Lunch will be provided for these scholars. 

 

Further information will be sent by Ms Mougarbel in the coming days. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 
  

Mr J. Norton-Jones 

Senior Pastoral Director 

Ark All Saints Academy 

 
 


